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Dear Customer: 

 

Enclosed you will find an instruction sheet explaining how to collect samples of water for 

Anatoxin (blue-green) testing at our laboratory.  It is very important to follow the instructions 

carefully to ensure that the result of our analysis accurately reflects the water quality at the time of 

sampling.  When sending the kit back to the Vermont Department Laboratory, please include a 

check in the amount of $75 payable to the Vermont Department of Health to cover the cost of 

analyzing the sample.  Be sure to indicate who the test results should be reported to on the 

Request for Analysis form (ORTox 202 BGA Toxin Request for Analysis).  If you have any 

questions regarding the use of this kit, please call the number above.   

 

 

      


